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End of summer term 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we now come to the end of another busy school year, I would like to take the time to write to you to say 

some final words that capture our experiences here at SMITH. 

Firstly, a HUGE thank you to you-our amazing families!  We are so grateful to each and every one of you for 

your support and encouragement throughout this academic year.  It has been wonderful to have you back in 

school for class assemblies, sports days, our summer fair-we hope you have enjoyed these events as much as 

we have.  We are privileged to work with your amazing little people on a daily basis! 

I would like to express my gratitude to our whole staff team.  Our cleaners, teachers, office staff, learning 

support, senior leaders, site manager, catering staff all play an integral role in making our wonderful school 

thrive.  I am sure you will agree their dedication, commitment and enthusiasm is hugely appreciated and 

valued by all of us.   

I would like to thank your wonderful children for making our school what it is!  They are the reason we do 

what we do and they are the very heart of our school community.  This year they have worked incredibly 

hard after a very unsettled two years due to the pandemic; they have brought an energy and enthusiasm to 

each school day that has contributed to a hugely successful year!  We are so proud of them and every single 

child is a credit to you as a family and I am so grateful that they and you are part of our SMITH family.    

I will update you further via Parentmail prior to starting back in September to inform you of any relevant 

updates.   

Children will return to school on Monday 5th September 2022. 

Please enjoy your summer, rest when you can and know we will be here to welcome your children back to start 

their next chapter in their SMITH journey. 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss L Moreton 

Headteacher  

   


